
This group is for families of young children who are new to
Wandsworth Hearing Support Service. You will have the  
 opportunity to learn more about the activities and services
available, learn a little about hearing loss and how to support
your child’s development and meet others.

When: Monday 16th November 11.30 - 12.30
Where: Zoom online platform

Contact  Frankie - punzi@wandsworthhis.org.uk to register
for the session. You will be sent a Zoom link for the event.
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